THE ARLETTA STORE:
A GRAND RE-OPENING

The new Arletta Store is under old management! Bob and Becky Iversen
are pleased to announce the store’s reopening, tentatively scheduled for
around the 15t of April, 2010. The Arletta Store has been a foundation of
the Gig Harbor Community for over 100 years. The survey below is
aimed to better serve your family needs.

What items, products, or brands would you like to see carried at the

store?
What have you missed at the store?

What are your family’s primary reasons for stopping?

(Circle all that apply)

Fresh Produce Gasoline

Dairy Products Beer/Wine
Refreshments/Soda ,, Potato Chips/Candy
Canned Goods Frozen Goods
Spices/Condiments Tobacco Products
Ice Other

* Please return completed survey under the front door of the Arletta Store. Thank
you for making the store a success! Welcome back Bob and Becky.




